
 
Weekly Bulletin 
 
Week ending Friday 10 December 2021 
 

 

 

 

PE reminders for next week 
 

• Boys’ indoor athletics on Wednesday 15 December – letters have already been sent to parents 
via pupils, all have been returned. 

 
Please follow our PE Twitter page for key information and fixtures @HoultonPEdept 
 
 

Reminder – End of Term Arrangements 
 

School will finish at 1:10pm on Friday 17 December 2021.  Break will be at the usual time.   

 

Bus Arrangements 
 

We have been in touch with School Transport and the Catterall’s number 636 bus will collect pupils 

at 1:20pm on the last day of term. 
 

Should your child use a Stagecoach bus, these are public services so you will need to check times 

with them directly. 

 

Should you be unable to collect your child at 1:10pm please let us know via email to the usual address: 

hello@houltonschool.org.uk  
 

 
 

 

Flu Vaccination – Consent Reminder 
 

Please remember to give consent for your child to have the flu vaccination by clicking on the link 
below: 
 
https://iv.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/form?identifier=e3e73402-34b0-4f69-9635-783196a1d50c  
 
Consent goes directly to the immunisation team, unfortunately we cannot therefore check if you have 
completed it.  If you have any queries please contact the vaccination team on 02476 321550 or via 
email at northimms@covwarkpt.nhs.uk. 
 
 
 Christmas Lunch 
 

Christmas lunch is on Thursday 16 December. 
 

Pupils in receipt of free school meals will be entitled to the full meal as their usual daily allowance. 
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